16 September 2016

We are pleased that are a AGBIZ as a supporter of the Africa Fertilizer Agribusiness Conference.

Members of AGBIZ can register for the conference here using the code AGBIZ1 and will save 15%
off the final delegate rate.

In July this year, CRU's Fertilizer Week reported that the Tanzania Petroleum Development Company
(TPDC) said construction of a $3 billion urea plant will begin in December 2016, according to local press
reports. The plant will be built by a consortium including Haldor Topsoe (providing technology),
Ferrostaal (providing EPC services), and Pakistani Fauji Fertilizers, which will operate the plant.

As outlined in the June 2016 edition of CRU's Urea Market Outlook, building a fertilizer plant in sub-
Saharan Africa has been an area of interest for international market participants in recent years.

At the Africa Fertilizer Agribusiness Conference, you will hear first-hand from Stefan Kratz, a leading
figure in the plant construction consortium and Managing Director of Ferrostaal Topsoe Projects GmbH.

Attendees will also hear from a senior representative of Fauji Fertilizers and Anup Modha, of Minjingu
Mines, a phosphate mine in Tanzania that is also involved in the project.
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